INSTITUTE OF MATHEMATICS
POLISH ACADEMY OF SCIENCES

Warsaw, 27th of September, 2022

To the Director of IMAR (Bucharest)

It is my great pleasure to inform you that following a discussion and a voting
procedure Institute of Mathematics of the Romanian Academy of Sciences (IMAR)
has been accepted as a member of ERCOM, European Research Centers on
Mathematical Sciences.

ERCOM is a committee of the European Mathematical Society, gathering the best
mathematical centers in Europe. Our main purpose is to constitute a forum for
communications and exchange of information between the centres, share good
practices and work together to support mathematical research and training. We are
happy to welcome IMARo our family, acknowledging the value of what has already
been achieved by the Institute and expressing full support for the continuation and
development of its activities.

Yours Sincerely,

Adam Skalski

steped Dyrekior 5. Naukowych
Deputy Director of IMPAN
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